BRADWAY ACTION GROUP


Open Meeting Tuesday 25 May 2004 at 7.30PM in Bradway Annex


Minutes


The following committee members were present;


Mrs. Dorothy Astle (Chairman), Mrs. Ruth Darrall, Mr. Stephen George, Mr. Alan Kewley, Mr. Graham King, Mr. John Pritchett (Sec), Mr. Tony Smith, Mr. David Wrottesley, Mrs. Fiona Vallely.


Apologies received from;�Mrs G Wainman, Mr & Mrs Dungworth, Mr P Stubbs, Clr. A Smith and Clr K Hill


There were a further 65 residents of Bradway present.


Councilor Ross, Mr. David Aspinall (SWAP) and Mr. Ian Mitchell (Sheffield Parks dept) also attended.


Acceptance of Previous Minutes�The minutes for the previous Open meeting were accepted as being a true record of the event.


Neighbourhood Watch�Stephen George outlined the role of Neighbourhood Watch and its reintroduction in the St Quentin Drive and St Quentin Rise area following concerns by residents at the last meeting.  The role of street coordinator was discussed and Mr George asked for volunteers to improve coverage in other parts of Bradway.  Mr K Staniland described the advantages of an active scheme in the Wollaton area.  Mr Hemsworth and Mr Rodgers of the South Sheffield Crime Prevention Panel then gave a demonstration of personal security and anti theft products.  Many items can be bought at significant savings.  Please contact Mr George of BAG Tel.  2364564.


Annex Field.


David Aspinall and Ian Mitchell of the parks department informed the meeting about sports and play equipment and options for development of the field.  Many ideas were discussed and residents were asked to make suggestions that could benefit the Bradway area.  Many residents have expressed concern at the lack of play equipment or recreation areas within Bradway.  Suggestions ranged from seating, play equipment for young children, to 5 a-side and basketball.  Comments were collected and will be collated and displayed.


Any other Business.


Concern was raised regarding off-road motorbikes using public areas such as the Rec.  It is hoped that the gate alongside Moreview Golf Range will be improved and Clr. Ross and Mr Aspinall discussed other preventative measures.  The committee agreed that this was becoming a significant issue; Mr George agreed to write to South Yorkshire Police expressing our concern.


It was suggested that the minutes of meetings should be displayed in the local libraries, the committee agreed to investigate this and display minutes if possible.


A resident of St Quentin Drive questioned whether the consultation of residents on St Quentin Drive had been carried out as reported in the minutes of 19 April.  The questioner claimed that his own research demonstrated that there was no support for traffic calming on St Quentin Drive.  Mr Kewley reported that he had discussions alongside Neighbourhood Watch Information but had no details to add.


Members of the public expressed concern about parking near the shops on Twentywell Lane, and the effect this was having on local residents on adjoining roads.


Members of the public expressed concern about parking near the shops on Twentywell Lane, and the effect this was having on local residents on adjoining roads.


Several residents raised questions about recycling facilities within Bradway; Mr Aspinall explained that this situation had been reviewed though lack of a suitable site prevented development in this area.


Mrs Astle announced that a fun day would be held on the Annex Field on August 25 and 26.  Further details will be announced shortly.


Date and time of next meeting�This will be on September 21st at 7.30PM in Bradway Annex.


The meeting closed at 9:25 PM
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